
 

 

Next Kingston and Area Cluster Gathering 
Wednesday, June 19, 7-9 pm at Crossroads United Church, 

690 Sir John A Macdonald Blvd., Kingston. 
 
Our time together will begin with worship led by Rev. Christine Sloan and Kevin 
Guthrie. 
We will follow this with reflections and questions regarding the inaugural meeting 
of the Regional Council.   
As we read feedback from our last gathering regarding what the Cluster could do 
that would be meaningful, some topics stood out - Communication, Shared 
Programming, Shared Resources, Healthy Relationship Building, and The United 
Church of Canada in our Community.  You may want to name another area.  We 
will break out into small groups for discussion for about 40 minutes and then 
come back and report. 
Before we leave we need to determine next steps.  How often should we meet?  
How do we share leadership?  Do we have any action items from small group 
discussions this evening?  Who follows through? 
 
We hope to see you on June 19th. 
We celebrate being Church and being together.  Thanks be to God. 
 
From   Volunteer Organizers:  Rev. Judith Evenden, Bruce Hutchinson, 
            Barbara Fletcher and Marylil Megginson 


